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Overview 

This bill eliminates an existing requirement that businesses providing eyelash extension 

services be licensed by the Board of Cosmetologist Examiners for that purpose. The 

licensure requirement is eliminated only for salons providing eyelash technology services. 

Licensure requirements for individual eyelash technicians would remain in place. 

A salon would still require a license if other cosmetology services requiring licensure are 

provided. 
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